
Mr. Roscoe C . Edlund 
Rogers, Slade and Hill, Inc. 
Thirty East 42nd. Street 
New York 17. New York 

Dear Roscoe: 

August 27, 1963 

How nice it was for you to have written 
on July 29, concerning my recent testimony be­
fore the Senate Commerce Committee. 

It was a hard course to take. but one 
about which I feel very strongly. 

I often think of our good days in NSOEA 
and I am looking forward to our ass ociation in 
the future under the sam e pleasant conditions. 

I AJr/eo 

With highest personal regards, I a m 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr.• 
Mayor 




